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School Closures 

School closes for the 

Summer half-day on  

Friday 29th June 2018 

 

As part of the CASE Peace IV Funding, pupils from P3&4 in St Ronan’s Primary School, Recarson and Gilly-
gooley Primary School, have been working together over the past few weeks on a Shared Education pro-

gramme exploring the Irish Famine through Drama. Under the expertise of Leanne Daly from The Hazel 
Wand Studios, the pupils have developed their drama skills, knowledge and self-esteem as they performed a 

short adaptation from ‘Under the Hawthorn Tree’ for Parents, Governors and Representatives from Shared 
Education on Monday 21st May. You were wonderful boys and girls, well done! 

 

  

Mon 4th June: P3, 4 & 5 Trip to ‘The Argory’ & P6 Marble 
Arch Caves  

Wed 6th June: P7: Trip to RDS Science Fair, Belfast 

Thurs 7th June: ‘Fan the Flame’ Derry Diocesan Mass in 
Celtic Park for P7 pupils. 

Fri.  8th June: P1&2 Trip to Parkanaur, & Omagh Youth 
Sport Netball Competition 

Mon. 11th June: P7  Shared Education Celebration Event 
to ‘We are Vertigo’ 

Wed. 13th June: Sports Day (Weather permitting) 

Fri. 15th June: Donnelly Cup. 

Mon 18th June:  P7 Leavers  Mass in School at 6pm. 

Wed 20th June : P7 Trip to Todd’s Leap 

Fri: 22nd June: Omagh St Enda’s Tournament 

Many thanks to our Parent Support Group who presented 

our P7s with  specially designed Leavers Hoodies to mark 

their last month at St Ronan’s Recarson! The children 

were extremely surprised and delighted with this 

thoughtful gift and look forward to wearing them with 

pride over the coming weeks! 

Pupils from St Ronan’s Primary School and Gillygooley perform their play.  

May Champions: Primary 3&4 Mathletics & Primary 5 Reading Eggs! 



More news from St Ronan’s, Recarson PS at the end of June!  

P3: Eolann and Tilly 

P1: Cathal and Olivia 

P4: Colm and Kayleigh 

P2: Caitlin and Cael 

P6: Malachi, Molly and Daithi 

P7: Saoirse and Lewis 

P5: Tiya and Cathal 

Hopefully the good weather will 

continue this month! As 

outdoor activities will continue 

as normal, please remember to 

apply sun factor before your 

child comes to school if needed 

- and particularly when your 

child is due to attend outdoor 

trips/events during June. 


